Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. Since January 2017, on how many occasions has the post of an Admin & Business Support Officer been re-evaluated, resulting in the post holder being given a new post? 

Once.  3 Admin and Business Support Officers in a specific role had their post re evaluated 


2. On these occasions, were the other staff employed in Admin & Business Support Officer posts required to agree to the re-evaluation taking place?
No, the 3 members of staff were the only post holders.

3. On these occasions, were the other staff employed in Admin & Business Support Officer posts given an opportunity to apply for the new post?

Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

